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Dear Roosevelt Families, 

Shout Out to Mrs. DeLucia, Mrs. Watters 
and our strings for an outstanding Fall 

Concert.  It was wonderful evening of 
music and fun from our community of 
student musicians.  

 
Everyone came out in full 

school spirit for Red Ribbon Week! Mrs. Lott dressed 
like her friend Officer Wertz on “Friends Don’t Let 
Friends Do Drugs” day and Coach Sirounis and her 

elite teacher volleyball team took on 6th grade last  
Friday!  It was a gymnasium full of chants and cheers 

for “A Healthy ME is Drug Free”!!! 
 
   I  look forward to seeing most of you at   
   our Thanksgiving Luncheon this  
          Tuesday, November 8, 2022 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   

Please refer to Peachjar throughout the year for the 

most up to date information on school events!  

https://ms.peachjar.com/ Kathryn Lott 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Kathy Lott 

Attention parents with a back-
ground in science and math. We 
are looking for Science Fair Judges 
for our school's Science Fair on 
December 7. 
If you are able and willing, please 

reach out to Mr. Comoletti, email: 
 comoletti.david@brevardschools.org.  

 
 

 

Hello Everyone! 
The online school store fundraiser was a 
huge success! Thank you so much for all 
who took the time to share and donate! 
 

With the Holidays just around the corner, 
we are starting to plan for our yearly 

Jingle Bell Shop and WinterFest. We can 
use as many volunteers as possible for 
these events, so please reach out to us at... 

RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com  

...if you are interested in helping out.  
 

Also, keep your eyes on our Facebook page 
(Roosevelt Elementary PTO of Cocoa Beach) 
for information on subcommittee planning 
meeting date & time.  
 

Be on the lookout for our  

Pura Vida Bracelet fundraiser coming up.  

They make great stocking stuffers!  
 

      Thank you , PTO 

Let’s help 6th Grade with their  
Grimaldi Chocolate Fundraiser 
Now Through November 18th! 

 
For more information contact: 

      Kilcommons.brandy@brevardschools.org 

https://ms.peachjar.com/
mailto:comoletti.david@brevardschools.org
mailto:RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com


Mission - To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 
 

Vision - Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quality education in a culture of     
              dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

FRIDAYS NO EARLY RELEASE 

ON THESE DATES  

4th, & 18th 
The 11th & 25th 

No School 

6th Grade Fundraiser 
Going on Now 

Grimaldi Chocolates 

Now through 
November 

18th 

 

Daylight Savings Time 
Fall Back 1 Hour 

Sunday 

November 6th 

 

PTO -   3:00  PM 
SAC - 4:00 PM 

Monday 

November 7th 

 

GECKO Club now has an  

ODD  & Even Schedule, i.e. 

November 7th is your ODD Day 

Monday 

November 7th 

GECKO Odd 

Thanksgiving Family Luncheon 

Information to be sent home 
with your child/children 

 

Tuesday 

November 8th 

2nd Interim Ends 

Wear Red, White & Blue to 
Celebrate Veteran’s Day 

Thursday 

November 10th 

  

Monday  

November 21st 
to 

Friday 

November 25th 

 

 Looking to be a scout?  It’s not too late! 
 
  This is the link to sign-up for Scouting:   
              https://joinscoutsfl.com/ 

 
   This is their parent guide: 

https://www.cflscouting.org/wp-
content/uploads/2021/08/New-Parent-Guide-2021-

FINAL.pdf 
 
 
Our local unit is Pack 113 with Jeffrey Williams, 
whose number is (321) 961-5251 and can be emailed 

Save the date for Winterfest! 

Friday, December 2, 2022 

Save your pennies, for the 

Jingle Bell Shop 

Monday, December 12 to 

Friday, December 16, 2022 

It’s That Time of Year... 

Separate Students who are Sick 
 

Sick students  should stay home. The CDC recom-
mends that students who  appear to have a flu-
like illness at arrival or become ill during the 
school day be promptly separated from other 
students and staff and sent home.  
 

Parents should regularly update contact infor-
mation so that they can be contacted more eas-
ily if we need to call to have your child picked 
up.   
 

Please make sure we have your Health Cards up 
to date! 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fjoinscoutsfl.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CBotto-luisi.K%40BrevardSchools.org%7C634908aca84e4ee6533408dabcf08192%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638030039518948766%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cflscouting.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2021%2F08%2FNew-Parent-Guide-2021-FINAL.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CBotto-luisi.K%40BrevardSchools.org%7C634908aca84e4ee6533408dabcf08192%7Cad85662c69df488b8
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cflscouting.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2021%2F08%2FNew-Parent-Guide-2021-FINAL.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CBotto-luisi.K%40BrevardSchools.org%7C634908aca84e4ee6533408dabcf08192%7Cad85662c69df488b8
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cflscouting.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2021%2F08%2FNew-Parent-Guide-2021-FINAL.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CBotto-luisi.K%40BrevardSchools.org%7C634908aca84e4ee6533408dabcf08192%7Cad85662c69df488b8

